
 
From:   
Sent: Wednesday, 12 April 2017 3:20 PM 
To: HCDSDFVPC <hcdsdfvpc@parliament.qld.gov.au> 
Subject: RE: Public Health (Infection Control) Amendment Bill 2017 - Call for Submissions - GCHHS 
response 
 
Good afternoon, 
 
Thank you for the opportunity to provide a submission on the Public Health (Infection Control) 
Amendment Bill 2017. 
 
The Infectious Diseases and Immunology Department, Gold Coast Hospital and Health Service 
(GCHHS), has confirmed that the GCHHS has no specific comments to make and supports the 
proposed amendments, noting that our practises are in keeping with the amendments. 
 
This response has been approved by Ms Karlyn Chettleburgh, Acting Chief Operations Officer, 
GCHHS. 
 
Kind regards, 
 
Aleisha Smillie  
Governance Officer  |  Governance, Risk and Commercial Services 
Gold Coast Health 
 
Gold Coast University Hospital  
Block A, Level 4  
1 Hospital Boulevard  
Southport QLD 4215 
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